
 
Please check your name on the riders’ name list  

 
Following the announcement of 2019 riders' name list, we would like to request all the riders 

who want to participate the Thai Airways International Jet Ski World Cup 2019 to check your names. If 
your name is wrong or missing from the list, please contact Ms. Pimonporn Suparatanasit 
(info@jetski-worldcup.com) within 15 November 2019. 
Remark: After 15 November 2019, we will not accept additional information for your entry form. 
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